
Peanut Allergy! 

It is very important that you do not allow your child 

to bring in any food to the nursery. 

Safety 

Could we remind all parents/carers to pay particular attention when 

opening and closing the door.  Please help to ensure the safety of all 

children by allowing only those directly in your care to leave and 

always close the door firmly behind you by lifting the handle to 

ensure it is locked.  Please ensure that gates leaving the nursery 

and school grounds are closed to ensure the safety of both 

Nursery and School children. 

If you are in the cloakroom and the doorbell rings please alert a 

member of staff.  Please do not allow the children to open or 

close the gate. 

Nursery Fund 

Your £2.50 weekly donation is very much appreciated.  This allows us 

to provide healthy snacks for the children, provide new resources 

and to give them a gift at birthdays and Christmas time.  Please 

remember to put your money in the yellow envelopes provided and 

place them in the box. 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 7th June –Nursery trip to active kids Adventure Park 

please make sure you arrive at Nursery no later than 9am. 
Thursday 8th June – Nursery Closed inservice day 

Thursday 15th June – Sports day - 9.30-10.30am 1.45pm-2.45pm 

Monday 26th June – Graduation. Tea served from 10am  

Tuesday 27th June – Summer party sessions running as normal, 

last day of nursery (see separate letter) 

 

                We would like to wish the following children 

A Happy Birthday in June 

Andrew Mackie, Sophia Robertson, Rachel Scartaccini. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Topic –  

Our topic for the month will be summer. 

Book of the month 

Our book of the month will be Goat and Donkey in strawberry 

sunglasses by Simon Puttock and Russell Julian 

Trip to the Active Kids Adventure park 

Our annual Summer trip will take place on Wednesday 7th of June to 

Active Kids Adventure Park in Perthshire, please ensure that 

Parents arrive at the Nursery no later than 9am to ensure a role call 

and to allocate buses. If you are late the buses will have to leave 

without you. All children must have an adult accompanying them on 

the trip. The buses will return for 2.45pm to allow school children to 

be picked up on time. 

Inservice Day 8th June 

As our school is a voting school we will be closed to children on the 

8th June 2017 because of the general election. 
 

Fundraising for Beatson- Win a hamper full of fun activities 

/toys to keep them busy during the Summer Holidays. 

The nursery will be raffling a summer hamper with all proceeds going 

to the Beatson as it is a very personal cause for one of our parents. 

We would ask any parents if they could spare any donations for the 

hamper. Items such as skipping ropes, bubbles, bats and balls would 

be ideal and would keep children amused for the whole summer. We 

will raffle the hamper on the day of the nursery graduation.  
 

Sports Day 

We will be holding a sports day on Thursday 15th June. The children 

will be taking part in various races and competing against Primary1 

and 1/2 children in the school. Parents are welcome to come into the 

gym hall on this day to watch the sport events. The morning sports 

day will run between 9.30am and 10.30am and the afternoon sports 

day will be from 1.45pm until 2.45pm. Please ensure your child is 

dressed in suitable clothing and footwear on this day to allow then to 

take part in the races.  This event will be weather dependant.  

 

 



Graduation 

We will be holding our pre-school graduation on Monday 26th June 

for all children who will be starting school in August. Tea will be 

served from 10am on this day and we will require parents to 

volunteer to supervise the tea and coffee as staff will be with the 

children at this time. Parents of children who are attending should 

be seated for 10.30am. All children who are attending school in 

August should attend nursery in the morning on this day and all 

other children (Anti – pre school) should come to nursery in the 

afternoon on this day.  

 

Summer Holidays/ Summer Party 

The nursery will close on Tuesday 27th June 2017 (See separate 

letter). Sessions will run as normal on this day. This will be our final 

party and day of the nursery year. The children have chosen a beach 

party theme for the party so children can wear party clothes or 

shorts and T shirts on this day.  We wish everyone a happy and safe 

Summer holidays.  
 

Suncream 

As we are now moving into June we are hoping for some decent 

weather. We would ask all parents/ carers to ensure your child has 

sun cream on before arriving for a nursery session. There are two 

bottles of sun cream in the nursery if you forget but this must be 

applied by a parent before the start of the session. It would also be 

helpful if the children have a sun hat and sunglasses in their bag for 

particularly hot days. 
 

Staff would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for their 

kind donations, attendance at parent’s nights and other events and 

gifts throughout the year. It is very much appreciated. We will miss 

all families who are leaving us this year and wish all of the children 

who are attending school in August the very best of luck for the 

future. 
 

Thank you for your continued support   

Mrs Clare Louise Harley (Nursery Teacher)   

And all the Nursery Staff 

 


